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November 17, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
At Osborne Public School we believe that communication with the home is essential to support the 
needs of our students.  As such, we hope to connect with each of our families over the next few weeks 
through parent-teacher interviews and the OurSCHOOL survey. 
 
Although our interviews are scheduled for November 26, we will not be conducting in-person meetings 
this year.  We also have a limited number of phone lines into our school.  Instead teachers will be 
contacting you to make a plan for how best to discuss your child’s progress.  This may be a phone call or 
online meeting and it could occur on November 26 or at another mutually acceptable time. 
 
Another important tool we use to collect information is the OurSCHOOL Survey. This year both parents 
and students will have an opportunity to give feedback about the school and its programs.  Please find 
the details of the survey implementation below. 
 
Who: Grades 4-8 students and their parents. 

When: November 23-30. 

Where: Students will complete the survey during class.  Parents can access the survey from home at 
www.ourschool.net/osborne2020. 

Why: The data collected from this survey assists us in making adjustments to better serve the needs of 
our students. 

 
For more information about the OurSCHOOL Survey, please visit The Learning Bar Inc.’s website: 
www.thelearningbar.com, or contact the school. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Greg Walker 
Principal 
Osborne Public School 
(306) 922-8078 
gwalker@srsd119.ca 


